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ALC Awarded ASL Contract with Google 
 
ALC, Inc. has recently been awarded a contract with Google for the provision of 
Sign Language Interpretation and CART (Communication Access Real-time 
Translation) Services to Google’s hard of hearing employees.  
 
This year-long contract will allow ALC, Inc. the opportunity to provide these 
essential services at numerous sites within the United States, as well as the 
company’s international satellite locations. Ad-hoc services will be offered in 
multiple locations throughout the continental United States, while recurring, full-
time assignments will be supported at Google Headquarters in Mountain View, 
CA and New York City, NY. ALC’s highly-skilled interpreters will also provide 
interpretation services in Dublin, Ireland, expanding their capabilities outside the 
continental United States while simultaneously developing ALC’s rapport with the 
Irish Sign Language community. The company’s relationship with Google is 
expected to flourish and extend beyond the scope of the current contract. ALC is 
proud to offer their services to Google. 
 
ALC is rapidly becoming one of the most trusted providers of quality ASL services 
to clients in both the government and private sector.  ALC offers RID and NAD 
certified interpreters for ASL, Manually Coded English (MCE), Pidgin Signed 
English, Computer Aided Real-Time Translation (CART), Cued Speech and 
Voice-to-sign/Sign-to-voice.  
 
ALC will begin providing services to Google on January 1, 2014.  
 
 
 

 
 


